UNM School of Law

Faculty Meeting

August 2, 1976

12:00 Noon, Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, Ellis, Fink, Flickinger, Goldberg, Hart, Kovnat,

Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Parnall, Simson, Teitelbaum;
Student Representative Hollander

Dean Hart called the meeting to order.

The faculty acted upon .petitions from first-year students requesting that
they be allowed to continue in school although they had failed to maintain
a 2.0 average during the first year. The following decisions were made by
the faculty: '

v Joseph A. Cabarrus: Petition denied. Mr. Cabarrus is suspended from

v

the law school.

Elizabeth Jeffries: Petition granted. Ms. Jeffries will be allowed
to continue in school on probation.

Carol A. Dentz: Ms. Dentz is suspended for one semester but will be
permitted to return in the Spring of 1977. At that time, she will
take the regular second semester first year program. If Ms. Dentz
returns, she must maintain a 2.0 average on all work completed after
her return in order to graduate.

-

Margaret E. Romero: Petition denied. Ms. Romero is suspended from
the law school.

. Ethelinda Dietz: TPetition granted. Ms. Dietz will be allowed to

continue at the law school in a probationary status.

Respectfully submitted,
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Frederick M. Hart



